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Natasha Bannan

From: Steven.Laughton@treasury.gov
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 5:09 PM
To: Natasha Bannan
Subject: FOIA 2017-02-121

Natasha,  
 
Nice chatting with you and Carla today regarding your FOIA request. 
 
Please let me know if you agree with my summary of our conversation and the steps we agreed to. 
 
I advised that the FOIA request is unduly broad and asked if there was any way to narrow the request.  I suggested 
narrowing the request to a search of correspondence between Treasury employees and the current members of the 
Financial Oversight and Management Board for Puerto Rico.  You replied that you are amenable to us conducting such a 
search but that you did not want to narrow the FOIA request to just those records.  Instead, you suggested that Treasury 
conduct such a search and after reviewing the records released, you would reach out to me to discuss a further narrowing 
of the FOIA request. 
 
Cheers. 
 
Steve 
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